
 
Congrats on entering your final year of school! We are so excited to see where life takes you in 
the next chapter.  
 
We would love to hear about your post-graduate plans! Please provide us a blog post about 
your college experience, how the PFL Scholarship has helped you, your post-graduation plans 
and why you recommend other students to apply for this scholarship.  
 
Please submit your blog post to Mike Lutzenkirchen at ​mike@lutzie43.org​.  
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